CITY OF BRADFORD METROPOLITAN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
BRADFORD CITY CENTRE and SHIPLEY & CANAL ROAD CORRIDOR AREA ACTION PLANS EXAMINATION

Inspector:  Louise Nurser  BA (Hons)  Dip Up MRTPI  
Please direct all communications to:
 Tony Blackburn, Programme Officer, 15 Ottawa Close, Blackburn, BB2 7EB. 

 Email: tony.blackburn@bradford.gov.uk
Tel: 01254 260286 

Bhupinder Dev

  City of Bradford MDC

  (by email)

11 April 2017
Dear Mr Dev

Implications of withdrawal of holding letter regarding the adoption of Bradford Core Strategy Development Plan to the progress of the Submitted Bradford City Centre and Shipley and Canal Road Corridor Area Action Plans.
I have been made aware of the letter dated 28 March 2017 from the Minister of State for Housing and Planning to the Council: https://www.bradford.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policy/core-strategy-dpd/?Folder=Holding+Direction.
This letter states that the Secretary of State has decided to withdraw the holding direction relating to the Bradford Core Strategy Development Plan 2030.
Could you let me know whether you consider that the contents of the letter would have any implications on the progress and contents of the two emerging Area Action Plans?

If you have any queries in relation to this please contact me via the Programme Officer.

Yours Sincerely

Louise Nurser

Inspector
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